
 
OPINION 

Impact Assessment (IA) 
Changes to the Reporting of Injuries, 
Diseases and Dangerous Occurrences 
Regulations (RIDDOR) reporting system 

Lead Department/Agency Health and Safety Executive 
Stage Final 
Origin  Domestic 
IA number Not provided 
Date submitted to RPC 11/02/2013 
RPC Opinion date and reference 28/02/2013 RPC13-HSE-1417(2) 
One-in, One-out (OIOO) Assessment GREEN  
 
Overall comments on the robustness of the OIOO assessment. 
 
The IA says that the proposal is a deregulatory measure that has a direct net 
benefit to business (an ‘OUT’) with an Equivalent Annual Net Cost to Business 
(EANCB) of -£0.03m.  This is consistent with the current One-in, One-out (OIOO) 
Methodology (paragraph 18) and on the analysis and evidence presented in the IA 
represents a reasonable assessment of the likely impacts.  
 
Overall quality of the analysis and evidence presented in the IA 
 
The IA clearly sets out the rationale for the proposed changes, and explains how 
the final version takes account of the consultation responses to develop the 
evidence base  and influence the estimates of costs and benefits. 
 
Signed  
 

 

Michael Gibbons, Chairman 

 


